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This bill is a solution looking for a problem; if you are opposed to fur trapping or the 

selling of fur products the answer is simple:  don't trap, and don't buy fur products.  

There is no need to force your opinions on others through lawmaking when you can 

simply choose to exercise free will (and allow others to do the same).  Trapping is 

heavily regulated and sustainable, and is considered to be an effective wildlife 

management tool by the vast majority of trained wildlife biologists in this state.  

Follow the science, and reject this bill. 


